
WHEN 

WHAT 

Project Summary 

Construction Alert 
Midway City North         

Asphalt Remedial Repairs 
East of Newland Avenue 

Anticipated Construction Duration 

June 10 — August 2019 

Working Hours | Weekdays | 7 am — 4 pm  

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change 

due to weather and other factors.  

OC Public Works will complete remedial   

repairs to the existing asphalt in the           

unincorporated County area of Midway 

City.  All construction activity will occur 

within the unincorporated area, adjacent 

to the City of Westminster city limits.  

Construction activity will consist of removing and 

replacing damaged sections of asphalt concrete 

pavement, “cold   milling,” and placement of       

an asphalt concrete finish surface. Please  note, 

local  traffic  will  be  permitted  at  all times during 

construction; however, drivers may be                  

subject  to  delay. Residents will receive an           

additional notification 48 hours in advance of     

construction on their street with door hangers and 

“no parking” signs.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Bruce Poma| 714.448.1672 

Mark Luera | 626.622.1462 

www.ocpublicworks.com  

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

Facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

Twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

To receive email updates from OC Public Works, email us at 

projectinfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 
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